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December 6, 2023 

 

Declaration of Professional Installation 
 

FCC ID：UDX-600191010 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Please be advised that due to the unique Market and function targeted by this product, this product will need 

special trained professional in configuring and installing the product. We hereby declare that the product will be 

distributed through controlled distribution channel which has special trained professional to install this product 

and will not be sold directly to the general public through retail store. 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards,   

 

 

 

Aurelio Llabres 

Compliance Manager 

Cisco Systems, Inc. 

Tel: +1 415-432-1000 

Fax: +1 415 632-5899 

rllabres@cisco.com 


